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The regular monthly meeting of the Commissioners was held June 8, 1967
:00 P.M. at the fire hall. Wr. Deck was absent.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approveds

The financial statement was reade.

The following vouchers were approved for payment:

Olympia State Bank

Errett Deck

Michael Paddock

William Dobbs

John Anderson

John Turner

Richard Spickler

Paul Webb

Lacey Fire Depts

John Anderson

Sears Roebuck & Coe

D. G. Parrott & Sons
Specialized Service

Star Leundry
Weisfield's World Wide Camera
Ike's Service

Little Giant

Washington Natural Gas
Jom's Plumbing & Electrical
Shell 0il Coo.

Texaco Ince

Lacey Chamber of Commerce
Olympian Auto Parts

Fire Engineering

Surplus Property

Lacey Auto Parts

Gillette & Guffey Drugs
Everson Ross

Webb Lewnmower Repair
Puget Power

Lacey Bldrs. Supply
Phil's Cleaners

Lew Rents

Tillmen Paint Store
Capital Business Machines
Bailey Lacey Drugs
Graingers

ABC Fire Equipment
Whitney Dodge

Lacey Mobil Service

Coest to Coast Stores
Washington Comm. of Public Lands
United Pacific Insurance
Blume & Erwin Ins.
Capital City Forging Works
Pacifio Northwest Bell

F. Morton Pitt Co.

L. N. Curtis

Motorola Communications
L. N. Curtis & Sons

The Crist Coe

Radio Corporation of America
Reliable Welding Works
Wallace Hoffman

William Qliva

Floyd Pugh

Michael Paddock

Helen Finnegan

William Dobbs

John Anderson

Richard Spickler

Paul Webb

John Turner

Waterous Coo

Dick Webb and Carl Anderson from the Lacey City Council were present
and talked to the Commissioners about rental fees for use of the fire statione
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$75.00 per month was tentaively set. Above to include utilities and to be retro-
active to January 1, 1967,

Discussion was held about the division of assets when Cities are incorporated
within a fire district. .
Discussion was held regarding use of Station #2 as Civil Defense qutrso
We had been contacted by the Civil Defense regarding this matter.

The fire Chief was authorized to go ahead with the blacktopping around
the back of Station 7l.

The Secretary was advised to write a letter to Wes Leach and also to the
Washington Fire Commissioners Association requesting information about the
necessity of the Commissioners to file for re-election in the terms they now
£311.

The meeting was adjourned.
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